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24th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025 

We are excited to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March, and 
we hope you’ll join us in encouraging a love of reading among our children! 

To mark the occasion, we have planned a range of fun activities throughout 
the day. Please do ask your child about their experiences when they come 
home! 

We invite children to dress up as their favourite book character or come to school 
in pyjamas. If your child chooses to dress up, we encourage you to use items you already 
have at home to create their costume. 

As part of our celebrations, we are delighted to welcome the Devizes Bookshop Book 
Fair to school. This is a fantastic opportunity for children to explore and purchase books. 
Prices will range from £5 to £10. If you would like your child to buy a book, please send 
money in a sealed, named envelope on the day. 

Each child will receive a World Book Day Voucher, which can be used in the following ways: 

• Swap it for a free £1 book at a participating bookseller.  
• Use it to get £1 off any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more. 
• Your child will also be able to use their £1 voucher at our Devizes Bookshop Book 

Fair in school to get £1 off a book purchase or to get a free £1 book. 

To explore this year’s £1 books, visit: www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens 

For additional reading activities, book recommendations, and resources, 
visit: www.worldbookday.com/families 

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day together and hope you will join in the fun 
at home too! 

Best Wishes,                   

B Turnell  

Mrs Turnell 

Reading Lead                                          

mailto:admin@southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk
http://www.southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

